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Dear Health committee.
As the Parent of a beautiful Downs Syndrome girl (who some would consider aborting) I strongly
 request that you oppose this bill allowing abortions of near full term Babies.  Children are not a
 commodity!
Regards,
Justin Evans.

Health (Abortion Law Reform) Amendment Bill 2016
Submission No. 276 

Received 28 September 2016




